PRAIRIE VILLAGE WATER TRUST

P.0. BOX 272
NORTH PRAIRIE, W] 53153
(262) 392-5199

September 13, 2024

To all Prairie Village Water Trust property owners:

Prairie Village Water Trust has recently been experiencing increased water
consumption during the allowed times to water lawns. The contracted
maintenance company has notified us that with the increased usage and planned
maintenance /repairs on one of the pumps, the current water capacity can be
diminished. This can deplete water stored in the elevated water tower which must
be reserved for fire protection purposes.

*Therefore, Effective Immediately, Prairie Village Water Trust is requiring
property owners to cease all lawn watering at any time of the day for the
remainder of the 2024 season. *

Prairie Village Water Trust is committed to ensuring adequate water service to all
users of the system and the preventative maintenance and improvements are
necessary to continue to meet those needs.

We appreciate everyone’s understanding and compliance to this decision.



